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Home learning for week beginning 1st March 2021. 
 

Activities for you to carry out 
 
1. Listen to Kim on either Facebook or our YouTube channel, as she reads the story of “The 

Three Little Pigs.” Why not have a go at retelling the story yourself? Who can you share the 
story with? 

 
2. Paint or draw the three little pigs and the big bad wolf. Cut out your pictures and glue into 

sticks, you could use these pictures to help you to retell the story. 
 

3. Last week, the boys and girls in nursery all enjoyed making cups of tea and coffee in the 
water. This week, they are going to have a go at making some hot chocolate with cream. Fill 
a bowl with water, gather yourself two cups, some tea bags, some coffee granules or some 
hot chocolate powder. You could place a tea bag into your cup, or spoon a small amount of 
coffee granules or hot chocolate into your cup before adding some of the water from the 
bowl. Stir with you spoon or use a whisk to mix you drink. Enjoy. 

 

4. Create your own house/den. Grab some cushions and a blanket and create your own house 
or den. Why not sit inside your house/den and have a hot chocolate or read your favourite 
bedtime story. Is your house/den big enough for mummy and daddy to join you? 

 

5. Thursday is World Book Day. Ask Mummy or Daddy to read you their favourite bedtime 
story (as well as your favourite bedtime story.) 

 
Group Times 
 

1. PSED 

We will be continuing to focus on key skills needed for sharing. We will set up a scenario with 

the our Persona Dolls where they are not sharing. We will talk about what we can see in the 

pictures before talking about good sharing.  

Children that started in January will be looking at the emotion sad through the story of the 

‘Colour Monster’ and focusing on how we may feel sad when children do not share. What can 

we do to make ourselves feel happy again when we are sad? How can we share something? 
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2. Phonics  

We will be focusing on initial sounds and which objects begin with which sounds. Can you 

identify initial sounds at home? Watch the Facebook or YouTube video. Have a go at playing 

this game yourselves.  

Children that started in January will be listening to animal noises and attempting to match 

these to the correct animals. Can you identify animal noises and their animal names at home?  

 

3. World Book Day  

On Thursday, it is going to be world book day your child can come dressed in their pyjamas. We 

will read our favourite story in nursery together.   

 

4. Helicopter stories  

We will be continuing to develop our story telling skills. We will be learning and using new 

vocabulary.  

 

 

See our YouTube channel for the videos: 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC0AG7O0GqS--KXeIZFE0LOg 

 

Please can you email any pictures or activities that you child has done to their keyworker who 

will print it off for your child’s learning journal. 

Parental comments would be very helpful and if you need any help or advice, please email 

your child’s keyworker. 

 

Keyworker Groups Email Addresses. 

AM1 / PM 1 – vickyh@basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk or katec@basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

AM2/PM2 – l.hall@basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

AM 3  /PM 3 – kmcgrail@basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk 

AM 4 / PM 4  - gillianb@basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk 

AM 5 /PM 5 – bursar@basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk 
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